
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 8/8/2014 1:03:37 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Outdated and Unnecessary Report 

Marzia, 

Will do. 

Thanks, 
Meredith 

On Aug 8, 2014, at 1:00 PM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@epuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Hello, 

We are working internally to come up with an initial list of General Orders, PU 
Code sections, and utility reports that may be ripe for 
revision/update/elimination due to time and technological advancement and 
general course of business operations. I would like to ask you specifically of 
some utility reports that you think are ripe for elimination. Of course, this 
doesn't mean that we agree with you. For now, we are just looking to see if we 
can create a preliminary list. 

I have heard from many of you - actually, I have heard many whines/complaints 
that we require reports that we don't even read or do anything with... well, this 
is your chance to actually identify some of those reports. 

Please send me a list of such reports by next Wednesday, August 13th. 

Please forward this to other telecommunication companies, water utilities, or 
energy utilities that I have missed in this email. 
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Thanks, 

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division 

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997 
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